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Call to Order: 7:10 pm 
 
President’s Opening Remarks: Cynthia Land presided over the meeting (Jane was assisting with technical issues 
related to tonight’s program). 
  
With no objections, the reading of the minutes was dispensed with. 
 
Treasurer: Terri reported $1,800 in checking, $3,752 in the CD and $993 in savings. 
 
Programs (1st VP): Cynthia reported on future programs:  Feb/Mar will be a two part program on Fiber Artist Trading 
Cards presented by Caela and final sign-up is tonight; April is the installation of officers with a Poland stitching trip 
slide show by Cynthia. In March Joyce will start the “Folding Ort Box” project from the Chapter Project Notebook. 
This is an extra chapter project beginning in March to run about three meetings. It will start at 6:30 on meeting night 
here at the church. July will be a painted canvas presented by Julie Storick - a Raymond Chandler Turkey. 
 
Workshop: Cynthia reported that our consortium workshop will be July 10 & 11 with sign-ups to start in March. The 
project is called Purple Heart. 
 
Membership (2nd VP): Abbey reported that there are 19 members and no guests here tonight. There are 15 
members not current with dues, none are here tonight. 
 
Hospitality: – Judy will be stepping down in March. Cynthia thanked her for her service and asked for a volunteer to 
take over. 
 
Final Remarks: Cynthia reminded us that the meeting next month will be on Tuesday Feb. 16 since the church is 
closed on President’s Day. 
 
The Business Meeting was adjourned at: 7:18 pm 
 
Show & Tell (only Chapter Projects & Workshops listed):  
 
Member Name Project Name 
Sandy Freeman Arborvitae 
Sandy Freeman Tribute to Vincent 
 
The drawing was held for the 2009 Show and Tell entries, the winner to get her 2010 chapter dues paid for by the 
chapter. The winner was Gloria Morgan – CONGRATULATIONS, Gloria. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Mary Mahaffey, Secretary 
   


